

had to take him out of school just a month after he started in September. We were told to keep him out for one year and from his last check-up with the Doctor - we decided something must be done for him.

I don't know anyone in the Mid-West or West and I'm writing to you if you might be in position to let me know if there are any places, (Defense Work, preferably), I can contact. It so happens that all of my relatives live in this Tri-State sector of Penna., Ohio and West Virginia.

My work is of clerical nature - having been employed in the office of a Steel Concern for the past six years. My salary has been exceptionally good - but I'm willing to take any kind of a cut in wages - providing it advances the health of our boy. I am willing to do most anything or make any kind of a